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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain ................ Larry Henson
Guest Intro &  Mic................Ivan Kerr
Thought/Pledge..................Paul Fisher
Speaker Intro.................Bruce Johnson
Set-Up/Take-Down............Sal Flavetta
Ticket Sales..................Tony Gourkani

Birthdays.......................
Anniversaries........ Richard Mortensen
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Linda Johnson, “Options for Caring for Aged and
Disabled Relatives”

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Rotary 100th Anniversary Celebration Dinner,
Next Wednesday, February 23rd, 6pm, Concord Hilton,

Upcoming Meeting Programs

February 22  Keith Howard, “Prop 65 Watch -
WARNING: This program's content is
known to the State of California to cover
topics that cause cancer and/or birth de-
fects

Wednesday, February 23rd Rotary International’s
100th anniversary celebration dinner for
District 5160, 6pm at the Concord Hilton.

Fishing in the City, April 9th.  Please see John
Gardner to volunteer to help.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Rotary 100 t h Anniversary Celebration

Dinner,

Next  Wednesday,  February 23 r d,  6pm,

Concord Hilton,

Join Rotarians from the 7 Diablo Valley area
Clubs at a 100th anniversary celebration din-
ner on Wednesday, February 23rd at the
Concord Hilton.  Mike Kutsuris Past Direc-
tor of Rotary International 81-83 will be the
speaker, and Mark Curtis of KTVU will be
our master of ceremonies.  The party starts at
6pm with no host cocktails, dinner seating is
at 7pm with the program and dinner starting
at 7:30.  Please invite friends and family to
this great "not to be missed" event.   Dinner is
$50 per person, with choice of Roasted Loin
of Pork or Baked Salmon with Almond
Thyme Crust.  Sponsorships are available for
$100 each.  Thanks to Clint Collier for vol-
unteering to help us register (make your
checks payable to Rotary Club of Walnut
Creek).  See Clint Collier and sign-up
TODAY.   For additional info, go to
www.cdrotary.org.

Crab Feed Auction Follow-up

Layton Hanson requests that the Rotarian
who invited Crab Feed guests Peggy Glass
or M. Harris, please contact Layton so that
he can deliver the auction items for which
they were the high bidder and collect their
payments.

Fishing in the City, April 9th

Mark your calendars and see John Gardner
to volunteer for this year’s Fishing in the City
day, Saturday, April 9th, at Heather Farms
Park.  This is a great way to enjoy the enthusi-
asm of young children as we introduce them to
a day of fishing sponsored by the Fish &
Game department and our Club.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

April 30, 2005

The Rotary Foundation fun day and fundraiser
will be held on April 30, 2005.  Join Rotarians
from throughout our District for a picnic and
BBQ and celebration of another great Rotary
year.  Raffle and silent auction to benefit Ro-
tary International.

Roy Hjersman—Change of Ad-
dress

Roy reports that he and Margaret have relo-
cated so that they can live together again in a
small, residential, board and care home in
Walnut Creek.  Their new address is 435
Walnut Avenue, Walnut Creek CA 94598.
The phone number remains 925-934-2706.
Please make a note of it in your roster.

Community Foundation Donation
Options

Did you know that you have a choice about
how your contributions to our Community

ANNOUNCEMENTS Foundation will be used?   You can direct
your donation to the General Account that
funds current charitable activities or you can
direct your contribution to the Endowment
Account that funds long-term projects.  Any
funds deposited to the General Account, and
any earnings on those funds, can all be used to
fund charitable projects.  Funds deposited to
the Endowment Account cannot be drawn
upon; instead, the original amount of the de-
posits remain in the Endowment Account and
only the earnings generated from those de-
posits can be utilized to fund charitable pro-
jects.  Remember, if you don't write
"Endowment" on your check, your donation
will automatically be deposited to the General
Account.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.
Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message on
the answering machine, or fax to 925-945-
8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

RECENT CLUB INDUCTEES

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome the
following new members who have joined the
Club during the past few months:  Kim
Brandt, owner of Diablo Books, Matt Gheis-
ari, Aladdin Persian Rugs, Saied Gorbani,
Gorbani & Associates, Zach Sahar, Capital


